Formal Comments Submitted by the NAESB Standards Review Subcommittee

FORMAL COMMENTS
Quadrant:
Wholesale Electric Quadrant

Recommendation: 
Rollover Rights on Redirect on a Firm basis

2008 AP Items 2(a)(iv)(3), 3(a)(vii), and 6(l)

Submitted By:
Standards Review Subcommittee
Date:
October 4, 2008
Under the Standards Review Subcommittee Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on March 6, 2008, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee for consideration.  The subcommittee completed its review of the recommendation and does not have any proposed changes for the Executive Committee to consider.

